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September 6, 2017
ROAD CLOSURE 
September 8, 2017
  Mineral Springs Road @ Pigeon River Bridge 
County Line Road @ Pigeon River Bridge
Bridge Replacements  
Town of Meeme:
Mineral Springs Road and County Line Roads in the Town of Meeme, Manitowoc County will be closed to traffic due to bridge structure replacements.  Mineral Springs Road at Pigeon River (between South Cleveland Road and County Line Road) will close on Sept. 8th.  County Line Road at Pigeon River (between Meadowlark Road and Highland Road) will close on Sept. 11th.  These closures are anticipated to re-open in Mid-November of 2017.  There will not be a posted detour for these closures. 
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Manitowoc County Highway Commissioner
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